
 

 

 20th May 2022 

 

Reception Trip – Boydells Dairy Farm – Wednesday 15th June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Good news, Reception are going to visit Boydells Dairy Farm in Braintree on Wednesday 15th June 2022. 

Recently, Reception have been learning lots about the world around us and visiting the farm will give the 

children an excellent opportunity to see the animals close up and have hands on experiences caring for them.  

Children will have the opportunity to explore the farm, learning about a day in the life of a farmer and all that it 

entails, as well as assisting the farmer with the animals.  

We will be leaving school at 9:30am and returning for normal collection time at 3:10pm. All children will need a 

packed lunch for the trip.  Please place a sensible sized lunch (no more than normal) and a drink into a carrier 

bag labelled with your child’s name. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch can be 

provided.  Please let the school office know if you would like us to organise this for you. 

 

Please could the children wear sensible footwear on the day. For example, trainers if the weather is nice, wellies 

if wet. If you are unsure of anything to do with the trip, please speak to one of us.  

 

The cost of this trip is £15.00.  You can pay for this provision via our online payment system, ParentPay.  

Please ensure you also tick the consent box. 

Providing these experiences are part of Larchwood’s ethos but the school needs to ensure it covers its cost 

when booking such opportunities. If you cannot afford to pay for this trip, please make an appointment to see Mr 

Bowsher about the possibility of a payment plan. Your understanding and support is much appreciated in 

regards to this. We want all children to have these opportunities and to be included in such trips.  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss C Turner       Mr B Shrimplin 

Reception Class Teacher     Reception Class Teacher 

 

 

 


